
Ensuring  that residents of San Diego County can access healthcare services & support

A Message from our CEO

Every day brings both a new challenge and a new
opportunity. With the help of our volunteers and

supporters, VIM has continued to meet the moment
—and, in many ways, to exceed it. 

Thanks to our many years of experience in caring for
the uninsured, we understand the obstacles and can

maneuver around them and succeed.

I believe that Volunteers in Medicine has weathered
many storms and knows better than most what
support our patients need to focus on their well-
being, as well as meeting their unique healthcare

challenges.

In 2023, we will be celebrating 20 years as a non-
profit organization. Two decades ago, two

physicians, Doctors Bradt and Bayne, had a vision of
providing free healthcare to the uninsured. We

continue to support that vision to help our patients
thrive.

We thank all of you who walk that path with us
whether it is financial support, volunteering, or

dedication to our mission.

Maureen Hartin, CEO

A Message from our Board Chair

We have had quite a year at VIM!
I am amazed and so very proud at what our
volunteers, CEO, staff and supporters have

accomplished during the year. The fact that we only
have two exam rooms yet manage to care for

over 2,000 patients, especially during a global crisis,
is astounding to the VIM Board.

Leveraging our resources has been the key to our
success since we opened our clinic doors in El Cajon

in 2006. We continue to offer comprehensive
medical care, including primary care, behavioral

health, gynecology, acupuncture, chiropractic care,
dermatology, diabetes management and

a patient/community garden.

The relationships and support we have received
from Grossmont Healthcare District, California
Association of Free and Charitable Clinics, CVS
Cares, Foothills United Methodist Church, and

Chapel of
the Valley United Methodist Church has enabled us

to care for more patients. 

We thank them for their generosity and continued
support.

Charlotte Ehrlund-Potter, MBA, Board Chair
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May we have eyes to see those rendered invisible and excluded, open arms and hearts to reach out
and include them, healing hands to touch their lives with love, and in the process, heal ourselves. 
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Revenue & Support
In-kind labor 
Government grants
In-kind donations
Personal / Corporate donations
Total

152,825
146,000
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406,861

Clinic services & Programs
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3.5%
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Government grants
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Personal / Corporate donations
24.5%

In-kind donations
1.7%



Total Volunteer Hours: 3,238

Patients Cared For: 2,356

Number of Clinics Held: 571

Dollar Value of Volunteer Hours: $152,825

2022 BY THE NUMBERS
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Thank you to all our donors!

Our clinic success would not be
possible without grant funds from

our partners.


